
Thursday 16th of September

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 3, 2021

Friday 17th September Last day of Term - 2:00pm Finish

2022 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

As we are a day away from the end of a very long, challenging and disruptive Term 3, I would like to again thank
and congratulate our entire Reservoir Views community for successfully navigating this term.

Thank you to all of our families for supporting our students to continue to learn and grow. I know it has been
challenging and the continued uncertainty of when / if students will return to face-to-face learning this year does not
help.

Thank you to all of our school staff who have continued to work tirelessly enabling remote and flexible learning to
take place and supervising students on-site. Your ability to stay positive in trying times is remarkable.

Congratulations to all of our students for your amazing persistence, high engagement levels, adaptability and
resilience shown throughout the term. I want you all back at school as soon as it is deemed safe to be here.

Unfortunately it won’t be until this Sunday until we hear about any roadmap out of lockdown and possible return
dates/details for students in Foundation to Year 10 in Melbourne. Hopefully students will return as soon as it’s
deemed safe to do so and I expect students within Foundation to Year 2 will return to school before those in Year 3
to 6 as this is what the current plan is for regional Victoria.

I will send out communication that details any plans for Term 4 after Sunday’s announcement.

I really hope that everyone can have an enjoyable two week term break.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.




